Dear ACL LAG Member

We have received a message from the LAA about the current contingency processes in place due to Covid 19 and which are due to cease or revert back. Please see the following -

We are continuing to update the <u>schedule of process restarts</u> on our COVID-19 contingency pages on GOV.UK and would appreciate it if you could send out a reminder to your members.

Our most recent <u>Legal Aid Bulletin e-alert</u> signposted readers to the latest changes.

<u>Subscribe to Legal Aid Bulletin</u> if you would like to receive our fortnightly e-alert.

Kind regards

Bob Baker Co-Chair ACL LAG



Association of Costs Lawyers, Herringbone House, Lion Road, Palgrave, Diss, Norfolk IP22 1AL Tel: 0203 174 0967 E: enquiries@costslawyer.co.uk www.associationofcostslawyers.co.uk

This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If received by you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible.

The Association of Law Costs Draftsmen Limited trading as ACL. Registered in England and Wales. Registered Office: 16 Broad Street, Eye, Suffolk IP23 7AF. Company Number 01330762